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January 16, 2025

State of Rhode Island

Coastal Resource Management Council
Oliver H. Steadman Government Center
Tower Hill Road

Wakefield, RI 02879

Subject: Letter of No Objection for Residential Dock Modification for 115 Aaron Ave.,
Bristol

To Whom It May Concern,

The Town of Bristol, as the named owner of the public right-of-way located on the north
side of the applicant's property, has reviewed the application for a residential dock
modification. This matter was discussed and voted on during an open meeting of the
Bristol Town Council held on January 15, 2025.

During the meeting, the applicants’ counsel explained that regulations require docks to be
located a minimum of 25 feet from the property line and/or the property line extension.
After reviewing the as-built plan prepared by Site Engineering Inc., it was noted that the
proposed dock as constructed would be at a distance of approximately 16.5 feet, more or
less, from the property line extension.

Please be advised that, upon motion and unanimous vote, the Bristol Town Council has no
objection to the location of the proposed dock as constructed.

Should you have any questions or require additional documentation, please feel free to
contact our office.

Nathan Calolifo, Council Chairman
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